
Social Studies News
We will continue learning about the Declaration of Independence this week. Homework will be given on

Tuesday and Thursday of this week. Also, a study guide will be sent home this week to help your child review

and prepare for the upcoming QBA on Tuesday, Dec.18, 2018. Thanks for your help!        ~Mrs. Woods

Fourth Grade All Stars 

Weekly Newsletter    *Week of Dec.10~14, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to week 17! We have

Quarter 2 district assessments, QBA’s

begininning this week in ELA and Math. 

ELA QBA will be given on Monay, Dec.10. 

Math Math QBA will be given on Tuesday,   

Dec.11. Science and Social Studies QBA’s

will be  given next week on Dec.17 & 18. 

Pl Please talk with your child about doing his

/her best daily on each test. Also, make

sure your child is present each day during

testing testing as well. Thanks for your help!

~4th Grade

ELA News

We will be working on Unit 3 Week 3 

this week in Reading Wonders. The end of 

quarter ELA and Math tests are also 

scheduled for this week. Homework (    

Reading Log and Spelling/Vocabulary   

pamphlet)is due on Friday. Thank you 

f       for your                    support.

Mrs.     

Allen

Science News

Math News
Hello Parents! 

This week in Math, we are continuing our Fractions unit. 

Because Quarterly Based Assessments, QBA’s are on Monday and 

Tuesday, I moved the next Math test to Thursday, Dec. 13. 

Completed study guides will be sent home on Wednesday. Please help 

your child correct any questions that are incorrect. Thank you for 

all that you do!

~Mrs. Cooks

*See Ms. Rodgers for the latest upcoming news in Science.


